
 

 

 

 

27 May 2022 

Dear Paul  

Petition P-06-1263 Control pollution from agriculture in the parts of the Wye and Severn River located 

in Wales 

The Petitions Committee considered the above petition at our meeting on 9 May, alongside 

correspondence from the Minister for Rural Affairs and North Wales and Trefnydd. 

At the meeting members acknowledged that your Committee is currently undertaking a review of the 

Water Resources (Control of Agricultural Pollution) (Wales) Regulations 2021 and agreed to write to 

you in order to ask whether the issues raised by the petition could be considered as part of that work. 

Further information about the petition, including related correspondence, is available on our website 

at: https://business.senedd.wales/ieIssueDetails.aspx?IId=39089&Opt=3.  

If you have any queries, please contact the Committee clerking team at the e-mail address below, or 

on 0300 200 6454. 

I would be grateful if you could send your response by e-mail to the clerking team at 

petitions@senedd.wales. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Jack Sargeant MS 

Chair 

Croesewir gohebiaeth yn Gymraeg neu Saesneg. 

Y Pwyllgor Deisebau 
— 
Petitions Committee 

Senedd Cymru 
Bae Caerdydd, Caerdydd, CF99 1SN 

Deisebau@senedd.cymru 
senedd.cymru/SeneddDeisebau  

0300 200 6565 

— 
Welsh Parliament 

Cardiff Bay, Cardiff, CF99 1SN 
Petitions@senedd.wales  

senedd. wales/SeneddPetitions 
0300 200 6565 

Paul Davies MS  

Chair  

Economy, Trade, and Rural Affairs Committee 

Tŷ Hywel  

Cardiff Bay 

CF99 1SN 

https://business.senedd.wales/ieIssueDetails.aspx?IId=39089&Opt=3
mailto:petitions@senedd.wales


 

 

We welcome correspondence in Welsh or English. 


